
FSC Minutes from 4 Feb 2019 meeting 
 
Attending: George McManus (chair), Marysol Asencio, Lewis Gordon, Lisa Holle, Suman 
Majumdar, Kathy Segerson, Paula Philbrick, Preston Britner, Elizabeth Jockusch, John Volin (ex 
officio), Danielle Heichel, Del Siegle 
 

1. Minutes of 3 Dec meeting approved. 
2. Peter Diplock and other staff from CETL will participate in the March FSC meeting to 

discuss SET+. 
3. Continued discussion of sabbatical leave policy for non-tenure track (non-TT) faculty. 

Chair McManus provided a summary of our discussions last semester. It was suggested 
that the FSC try to find out how state-funded institutions such as the SUNY state college 
system fund sabbaticals. 

4. Discussion initiated regarding faculty retention.  Chair McManus reported that he has 
requested data on this issue from OIRE.  AVP Volin remarked that UCONN should 
institute “exit interviews” for departing faculty. 

5. Brief discussion of merit and promotion issues for non-TT faculty.  AVP Volin indicated 
that an ad hoc committee was being set up to consider this.    

6. Next meeting will be 4 Mar 2019 1400h in Dodd 162. 


